
 

Photograph/Video/Media Permission 

Classroom Photos 
Throughout the year we will digitally photograph or video/film the 
children to document activities in the classroom as part of our early childhood 
education practice. All photos of the children are taken on school-issued iPads, 
assigned to each classroom and kept securely. These photos will be shared 
regularly with class families by email and our text message platform, and we 
ask all families do not share any school photos of other children on social 
media at any time. 

 Yes, I give permission for my child’s photo to be taken and shared for class 
purposes. 

Outside the Classroom 
For non-profit purposes, we also have the opportunity to display and distribute 
photos of the children in Temple print materials and emails (only seen by 
Temple members and prospective families) as well as social media pages and 
on our website. Children will never be identified by name or age/class, and on 
social media we will not include photos of the children that make them easily 
identifiable. 

 Yes, I give permission for my child’s photo to be used in Temple print and 
email communications.  
Yes, I give permission for my child’s photo to be used on social media. 
Yes, I give permission for my child’s photo to be used on the TBS website. 

Child’s Name: ___________________________________________________ 
Parent’s Signature: _______________________________________________ 
Date: ___________________________________________________________


